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COPrY.
£lopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Inclosures. 13th Februmary, 1936.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to my letter of the Jrd ultimo
respecting the steamer "BULGARIANY, I beg to inform you that
I am in receipt of a commnication from the Soclety's
Surveyors at Hull, stating that they have been informed by
jour Agents at that port that no errangements are belng

made for carrying out the overdue Third Special Survey No.l,

and that the vessel will be lald up at that port in the
neantime.

As already explained In my previous letter, in
cases of vessels where the year of grace allowed for the
completion of an overdue Special Survey has expired, the
Committee require Owners to furnish a letter of undertaking,
and it i1s coneluded you will have no objection to signing
the enclosed form of undertsking for this vessel.

A daplicate copy of the form is enclosed for your
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